
practical measures urgently needed to prevent an arms race in all its aspects 
in outer space, as recommended by the, relevant resolution of the United Nations 
General Assembly. Furthermore, the group of socialist countries proposed that 
Ambassador L. Bayart (Mongolia) be appointed as Chairman of the Ad Hoc Committee
on Prevention of an Arms Race in Outer Space for its 1986 session.
5 . Other delegations, taking note of the above-mentioned proposal of the 
socialist countries, stated that further consultations would be necessary in 
order to examine this matter.

IV. Conclusion
56. The Ad Hoc Committee had a wide-ranging discussion that contributed to
clarifying the complexity of a number of problems and to a better understanding 
of positions. The importance and urgency of preventing an arms race in 
outer space was recognized by the Committee and, consequently, all efforts 
should be made to assure that substantive work on the agenda item entitled 
Prevention of an Arms Race in Outer Space" will continue at the next session

of the Conference.
»
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